No. EDN-H (21) B (15) 03/2020-SCERT/GCTE- @ Z p

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Telephone No. 0177-2652579, 2653120 Extn. 234, Fax: 0177-2812882,
E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in

E-mail: genbr@rediffmail.com

Dated: Shimla-171001 the February, 2020
To
1 The Principal, SCERT Solan, District Solan, Himachal Pradesh.
2 The Principal, GCTE Dharamshala, District Kangra, Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: - Regarding ban on every Training/Workshop during examination period.
Memo,

It has been brought to the kind notice of this Directorate by the Himachal Pradesh, -
Post Graduate Teachers Union that the training programmes and workshops are being conducted by the
training institutes for PGTs/Lecturers (For Newly appointed/promoted). The study of students is on peak
and the study of students is suffering badly due to these types of training programmes.

You are, therefore directed that not to conduct such type of training

workshops/training programmes till the Annual Examination of students are over (Summer/Winter Schools).
These orders may be ilnplementecdi—fﬁﬁtmd@ﬁhiﬁ‘ﬂ{m
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25 FEB 2020 (Dr. Parmod Chauhan)

Jt. Director of Higher Education(C-II)
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
i acion, 4'\: . Phone No. 0177-2656621
- i e E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in-
Endst. No.  Even Dated: Shimla-171001 the February, 2020
Copy for infgemation and necessary action to:-
1 i Chitranjan Kalta, President, HPPGTU, Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh,
himla-w.r.t.. his Ref. No. HPPGTU/2020-19-dated: 14.02.2020.
The Superintendent (Computer/IT Cell), Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal
Pradesh to upload the same on departmental website. -
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Jt. Director'of Higher Education(C-11)
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
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